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Digging Deep with Cynthia Brian ... read on Page D12

Getting your house in order to welcome in the
Year of the Earth or Golden Pig

2.1

HAPPY NEW YEAR
YEAR OF THE PIG

By Michele Duffy

Ruled by the Tiger month (Feb.
5 to March 5), Chinese New
Year normally falls in Febru-
ary each year. Many families
prepare ancestral altars and
display photos, offerings, flow-
ers and foods including sweets
and cakes and wine, to honor
the ancestors in the family. To
welcome in the new year
properly is to do it with great
ceremony and celebration.
People often take the entire
month of February off and
travel long distances to recon-
nect with family and friends.
Parades, parties, visiting, din-
ners and red envelopes for the
kiddos are all part of the an-
nual festivities.

Protective amulets for a dif-
ficult or inauspicious years are
also equally prepared and in
place before the New Year be-
gins. The house is thoroughly
scrubbed, repairs are made,
pantries are cleaned and old
pantry items are discarded
and restocked, and it is also
observed that family mem-
bers wear their finest gar-
ments, or at least one new
clothing item on New Year's
Day. The house must be free
of all 2018 dirt and grime to
properly welcome the new
year. ...continued on Page D4



